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Dear Family and Friends,

This update will be short, but full of exciting things that have been happening here in Kenya. Also there are new pictures on the website. If you haven’t seen them please have a look; www.projectdaretodream.com/pictures.html 

Visiting Limuru:
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On June 11th I traveled from Mbita to Nairobi to meet one of my Pastors, Kirk Dewitt, from LA. He and his family came to Kenya to visit an organization called Miracle House. They Work in the slums of Limuru. After Picking them up at the airport we went to Limuru. We spend that afternoon in the slums going around, praying and spending time with the children. This was a great time for me, seeing my Pastor and his family, spending time with these children and able to see the slums. It was a very blessed time full of refreshment. Thank you Kirk and the family for having me with you! 

                                                                                                                                       Me walking with the children

The first few Multistory Gardens:
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Last Thursday morning we went to meet with two of the widows that have been selected for the project. 3 staff and myself went over to their place to build 4 multistory gardens. One of them came to film for a video to promote this project, one of them has been working with widows for years and the other is the manager over our gardens on the base.

We told them to collect all the materials before hand and they did. We worked with them on building the first multistory garden for each widow and then told them to build the second one them self. They have done a great job and we are excited to see the first results.

          Teaching how to cut the   

      holes in the multistory  
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Pastors Conference:
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On the weekend of the 23rd we had a pastors meeting with pastors from Mbita. Actually we had sent many invitations, but heard nothing on how many were coming. So we waited patiently. On the first morning we had about 25 different churches represented. We had the meeting to promote church unity and church growth. We also had a speaker, a great man from Uganda who lives now in Nairobi. He was a great example to all the pastors, but also to me. It was a great time for all of us. We saw the pastors interact with each other, laugh, discuss, but also work together. 

                          The pastors on   

                          the first morning

Coaching the football team:
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One of the teachers that works at the school that is founded by the directors of SEEK has been coaching a football team here for many years. They have now been selected to play on national level, one level below the premier league. They have been training and meeting here on the base. Last week they had a friendly match and training here in Mbita. I was invited to join them and help out. We all had a great time and was able to speak in to their lives both for on the field and off the field.
                       The coach giving a 
                       half time speech
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Kenyan Flag:
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I have been going to this one school about 3km away from the base. I teach there every Friday morning for one hour. Before the school starts they have a ceremony to raise the Kenyan flag. I love that this school does it, teaching them to have respect their flag and country. There was one thing that bothered me from the first time, it was that half of their flag was gone and don’t have the money to buy a new one. Flags here cost about $30,-. So I decided to get a flag for the school. The whole school loved the new flag and the head teacher gave a speech about it.

                   One of the students showing the flag to the school
Thank you all for your support, if it is by financial support or moral support. I want to thank you. If you are supporting me morally, I would like to ask you to also support me financially. This could be with any amount; $5, $10, $50 or $100. You could support on a monthly base or a one-time donation. Go to www.projectdaretodream.com/contact.html for the different ways of making a donation.

These are some things that I could use your prayer and support in:

- Favor here among the people.

- Creativity and ideas for running the micro businesses 

- I’m looking for financial supporters, preferably on a monthly base.

- Encouragements by email, letter or any other way

- Products that are high in protein. (Protein powder, protein bars, jerky)

- No malaria or other deceases 

Love&Blessings,

Bob de Groot

www.projectdaretodream.com
